
 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you like the opportunity to contribute to well-being of individuals in our community and support 

an agency that has provided community living support & services for over sixty-five years? 

PAACL is looking for individuals with diverse 

experience and backgrounds that would like to make 

a meaningful contribution as a member of our Board 

of Directors. Interested individuals must be committed 

to learning about PAACL, sharing its principles of 

services and be willing to devote 1-2 hours a month; 

time commitment is nominal, but the impact is great!  

PAACL operates as a Governance Board and supports the Executive Director to carry out the duties 

of day-to-day management of the organization. If this opportunity is for you, please submit a brief 

letter of interest to the attention of PAACL Board President, Jennifer Walsh, at 3008 2nd Avenue, Port 

Alberni, BC V9Y 1Y9. For more information, you can also contact Craig Summers, Executive Director, 

at 250-724-7155 or Craig.Summers@paacl.ca  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Celebrating over 65 years of Community Living! 

*Want to know “Why Red Shoes”, check out 

https://redshoesrock.com/why-red-shoes/ 

Port Alberni Association for Community Living 

PAACL NEWS 
 

 

Board Members Wanted 

Kerry attended this year’s special Woodstock. 

Special Woodstock is a music festival that 

happens once a year on the beautiful 140-acre 

property of Providence farm in Duncan, BC. 

Please join us on Friday September 23, 2022 at 10am 

at the Victoria Quay for Red Shoes Rock Walk. We 

will be walking from the Victoria Quay to the Marina. 

The event is to raise awareness about Fetal Alcohol 

Spectrum Disorder. Cold water and a light snack to 

be provided. 
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